: Linda J. Turney [mailto:lturney@apwu.org] 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 9:00 AM
To: Lynn Pallas-Barber
Subject: Article 8.2.C.
 

On Saturday, there are offices in which PTFs and PTRs will be converted to full-time. If local management has not posted NTFT positions for them to be the successful bidder on/by Saturday, they should now be converted to full-time as defined by Article 8.2.C, which states:  “The employee’s normal work week is five service days, each consisting of eight hours, within ten consecutive hours, except as provided in Section 1 of this Article.  As far as practicable, the five days shall be consecutive days within the service week.” If that does not happen, file a grievance. We are maintaining they cannot convert to NTFT schedules.
 
Mike Morris is taking this issue forward as a step 4 dispute.
 
Thank you,
